

COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS NEWSLETTER AUGUST 2004

BOARD MEETING

The next Board Meeting will be on Monday, August 16, at 7:00pm in the Countryside Community Center meeting hall. If you wish to speak to the Board regarding any matter or concern, please make your request in writing to the President, Gene Fanning (4879 W. Doria Drive).

THE PREZ SEZ

It is a Pima County violation to put anything in the wash. Not only will you receive a fine, but it also presents a fire hazard. Please be a safe citizen and discontinue this practice.

Several complaints have been presented to the board regarding residents parking their cars on a daily basis in the very limited guest parking areas. In an effort to comply to the DCC&R's, these residents have been rotating their cars every day or every three days. Please appreciate that this practice is not fair to the families who have guests visiting and these guests find themselves in a position with no place to park. Because there has been so many complaints and it is believed the problem is getting out of control, the Board will be looking into the problemand making some decisions to retictify the dilema. Please contact Gene Fanning for any input. Thank you.

COUNTRYSIDE COMMUNITY CENTER INVITATIONS

Annual Labor Day Picnic
September 6th, 5:00PM to 7:00PM

The Center will provide barbecued chicken, hot dogs and cold beverages.

Those choosing to attend are asked to bring a vegetable, salad or dessert to share. The food will be served from 5:00PM to 6:00PM.

Games and activities for the children will follow.

